

NATIONAL AUTONOMOUS UNIVERSITY OF MEXICO FACULTY OF HIGHER STUDIES OF CUAUTITLÁN

Acknowledgement

November 3, 2018

Presidents of the Soil Science Societies conforming the IUSS,

Dear Presidents of the National Soil Sciences Societies, I share with you the joy that the result of the IUSS' presidential election for the 2021-2022 period has brought to me.

It is an outstanding honor to receive this opportunity of serving our scientific community in the paramount position in Soil Science worldwide. From the offices of president-elect, president, and past-president (2019-2024), I will devote all my attention and my passion for the Soil Science to partake with you and to give back the trust that the Council deposited in me.

I reaffirm my commitment to represent our entire community with the utmost dedication as well as to collaborate hand in hand with *each and all of you* in order to build only one team that propels our Union: **The IUSS Team**.

Last, but not least, I wish to express my sincere recognition to all for the great participation that our scientific community had during this IUSS' presidential election process.

With sincere appreciation,

Professor Dr. Laura B. Reyes-Sánchez lbrs@unam.mx
Cuautitlán Izcalli, México

"#ElSueloEsVida, #InTlalliTonemiliz, #LaTerraÉsVida, #TheSoilIsLife #LeSolC'estLaVie, #DerBodenistLeben, #LurzoruaBiziaDa, #JordaErLivet, #SolEsteViata, #UdongoNiMaisha, #TloEZivot"